Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

To: 'Diane Heinze'; Doug Herman; Lydia Huang
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO414- MOIA, UNITED AIRLINES MF35/36

Diane, Doug, and Lydia,

Thank you for meeting with Dilan and me at the OMC site this morning. The site visit provided us the opportunity for a
better understanding of the conditions on the property. As discussed at the meeting, we will review the recently
submitted Technical Memorandum, dated February 7, 2014, and provide comments by April 3, 2014. We look forward
to continuing to work with you to progress the case to closure.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




